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Greetings from Africa! 

 
Another year has come and gone and what better way to reminisce than to look back on some of the reasons that got us to where we are 
today? 
 
The first Wilderness Safaris journeys were conducted over 30 years ago as privately guided Explorations trips where guests were hosted 
within pristine wildlife areas, much like today. This introduction has resulted in undeniable positive long term effects for the surrounding 
communities of these areas, the wildlife and habitat as well as for our visitors; hence life-changing journeys.  
 
Our journey has been a great one thus far and we believe that it can only get better given our amazing and conversant guides, the 
paramount camp staff, passionate guests and loyal agents whom continuously support and trust in our purpose. 
 

      
                                        
Wilderness Explorations are privileged to have the best guides in the business.Our guides are passionate, knowledgeable and collaborative 
and each and every one of them is unique in their metier. We close of our year with some excellent feedback received from our guests about 
these guides.  
 
Namibia 

“Jeremia’s knowledge, driving ability and passion for his country and job were all above and beyond, amazing guide”  
 
“Jeremia was fantastic, knowledgeable, funny and energetic. He did a great job. Great ambassador for Wilderness”  
 
“Valentino is an outstanding guide. He is enthusiastic and very customer-service oriented. Very knowledgeable and attentive to all guests. 
He always made sure that we were safe and comfortable” 
 
Botswana 
“Our guide Emmanuel really spent time explaining things to us and watching & discussing animal behaviours, providing a deeper 
understanding ” 
 
“Andy was an exceptional guide his knowledge of birds and wildlife was amazing. He was always friendly with a great sense of humour and 
considerate to our needs (one of our party had a disability). We considered him a part of our group. He even joined our “choir”. He was 
always willing to go the extra mile to get a good sighting Andy”  
 
Thank you for believing in Wilderness Safaris, our success is yours. Wishing you a wonderful festive season and a happy New year. 
 
For information on all our private guides click here 
 
For information on all Explorations departures click here 
 
View our availability report   

 
Until next year…  
 
The Wilderness Explorations Team  
 

For more information on Explorations, you can also contact your journey specialist or email Explorations@wilderness.co.za 

 

http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations/our-guides
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations
http://images.wilderness.co.za/NewsletterTemplate/December_2016/Explorations_Availability.pdf

